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OMWD Completes Manchester Avenue Potable Water Pipeline Project

Encinitas, CA—Olivenhain Municipal Water District’s Board of Directors unanimously approved today the filing of a notice
of completion for the Manchester Avenue Potable Water Pipeline Project. Pipeline replacement work is now complete
along Manchester Avenue, Rancho Santa Fe Road, and Encinitas Boulevard. In total, 3,700 linear feet of aged potable water
pipeline was replaced.

The pipelines previously serving water in this area were installed in 1961 and were approaching the end of their lifespan.
OMWD takes a proactive approach in repairing and replacing aging water infrastructure to avoid leaks and ensure the
continuation of uninterrupted water service to its customers. As the impact of California’s drought continues to escalate,
projects like this that help save potable water are even more urgent.

“Emergency leaks are very costly, can waste millions of gallons of water, and can be disruptive to surrounding
communities,” said Bob Topolovac, OMWD board director. “The investments we made to prevent these emergencies will
benefit our ratepayers well into the future.”

This project was completed on time and with no major disruptions or water outages to the impacted community. OMWD
coordinated with the City of Encinitas on a traffic management plan to mitigate construction traffic, and there were no
significant traffic impacts.

HHH

Olivenhain Municipal Water District is a public agency providing water, wastewater services, recycled water,
hydroelectricity, and operation of Elfin Forest Recreational Reserve. Organized in 1959, OMWD currently serves
approximately 87,000 customers over 48 square miles in northern San Diego County.
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